
 

Hamilton 

Hawkswear 
 

Limited 3-Day Sale 
 

 
 
We are trying a new clothing supplier and in order to keep the costs to you down, this first 7me 
we are offing a limited selec7on and a closing date of Thursday November 23rd so we can 
receive the order before we leave for the Holiday Break. 
 
We are offering youth and adult t-shirts and hoodies and one-size winter toques in either grey 
or red. 
 
Please follow this link to purchase online: 
 
hFps://urstore.ca/group/hamilton-elementary-pop-up-shop 
 
Remember, the sale ends this Thursday, November 23rd. 
Mark McCallum 
Principal 
Hamilton Elementary School 
5180 Smith Drive, Richmond, BC, V6V 2W5 
C: 604-353-5427  P: 604-668-6514 

https://urstore.ca/group/hamilton-elementary-pop-up-shop

